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Pippa Auger <deputy.clerk@haslemeretc.org>

CIL bid
1 message

  <a @gmail.com> Fri, Jan 20, 2023 at 12:15 PM
To: Town Clerk <deputy.clerk@haslemeretc.org>

As Speedwatch Coordinator for Grayswood I would like the Town Council to consider the impact of increased traffic
generated by additional housing in Haslemere, especially along the section of the A286 between Haslemere and
Grayswood, which has seen an increasing number of shunts, accidents and fatalities over the years

Would CIL funding be available for a ‘yellow box’ speed camera on this section of road? I believe local funding is a
route to obtaining these, apart from the provision made by SCC. 

Jeremy Hunt has been involved in our campaign to improve safety on this stretch of road and the police casualty
reduction officer has agreed that data collected on the A286 last year shows average speeds well above an
acceptable level.

We would be grateful for your consideration of this proposal.

Kind regards
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